
  
HOLLAND ROAD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

                                                               http://hre.hrce.ca 
 

 
                                                         Progress Conferences 

Thursday April 3rd, 2025 
1:00 pm – 3:00 pm and 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

     
 
We are using the online sign-up for Progress Conferences.  You will be able to book 
appointments with your child/children’s teachers through the following link: 
  

https://ptcfast.com/schools/Holland_Road_Elementary 
 

 The online site (which will also be posted on our Website) will be available to book 
conferences starting on:   Wednesday March 26th at 9:00 am.  

 Please be sure to book a conference to discuss your child/children’s progress by accessing 
the online site noted above. 

 The conferences will be 10 minutes in length. 
 If you do not have internet access, please call Ms. Carter at the school (902-860-4170) to 

book your conference. 
 If you are unable to meet on this date, please contact your child/children’s teacher to 

arrange another day/time to meet. 

 

Report Cards will be e-mailed home by the end of day on Wednesday April 2nd, 2025. In 
addition to the progress conferences, there will also be a Professional Development (PD) for 
staff on the morning of Thursday April 3rd, there will be no classes for students on that date. 
 
Progress conferences are an important part of the communication and reporting that takes place 
between home and school; and as such, we encourage parents to participate by booking a time with 
your child/children’s teacher.  We look forward to meeting with you.  
 
 
 
 
 


